CENTERVILLE PLANNING COMMISSION
Public Meeting

September 7, 1976

Mr. Tare called the meeting to order at 7:30 p.m.

Attendance: Mr. Blmer C. Tate, jr., Mr. George J. Schottmiller, Mr. james P.
Hickey, Mr. Jeffrey T. Siler, l\/lr Mjchde‘i\/ Thill, Mr. Dennis Donnellan. Also
present: Mr. Garth Reynolds, City Planner; Mrs. Shirley Heinz, Parks Board; Mr.
Karl Schab, City Engineer. . Absent: Mr. Roland McSharry.

Mr. Reynolds presented the Architectural Preservation District Revised Ordi nance
and stated it was now ready for public hearing.

Mr. Thill moved to set the revised Architectural Preservation District Ordinance for
public hearing at the next regular Planning Commission meeting on September 28, 1976
at 7:30 p.m. Seconded by Mr. Donnellan. Approved unanimously.

Mr. Schottmiller moved to adjourn the meeting. Seconded by i\/lr Thill. Approved
unanimously.
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